
Dear council 

I wish to write to you in regard to the above DA put forward by Hugo’s restaurant. 

Over the years I have celebrated love , birthdays and births at Hugo’s and was introduced to 
my wife there, now mother of my daughter. 

We have several family occasions here every year and have done so for the past 8 years.

I write to offer my support to this proposed development as it will only add to the ambience and 
enjoyment of this special place in Manly , Sydney , and our hearts. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Kind regards 

Simon Gould 
Manly resident since 1977.
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